
 

Introduction  

The Superior Court in Pima 
County and its Juvenile Court 

Center are committed to 
supporting and participating 
in public programs designed 
to enhance understanding of 

the justice system. 

To further this goal, the 
Court‘s “Speakers Bureau” 
maintains a panel of judges 

and court officers available to 
speak to the community on a 

variety of subjects that 
reflect the breadth and 

diversity of Arizona’s court 
system. 

We look forward to providing 
a deeper understanding of 

the role and structure of the 
Court and its judiciary.  

Arizona Superior Court                       
in Pima County 

110 West Congress Street 

Tucson, Arizona 

85701 

 

Pima County Juvenile      
Court Center 

 

2225 E. Ajo Way 

Tucson, Arizona 

85701 

 

Speakers Bureau 

Phone 

520-724-4264 

E-mail 

communityrelations@sc.pima.gov 

Website: www.sc.pima.gov 

Improving public understanding 

of the vital role courts play in  

protecting our constitutional 

rights and responsibilities 



How to 
Request a 
Speaker  

 

Hint: It’s easy!                                 

Visit www.sc.pima.gov and 
select “Request a Speaker” 

under the Quick Links section.  

Complete and submit the form 
and you will be contacted by 

our Community Relations 
Division within five        

business days.  

Please submit your request at 
least four weeks in advance of 

your desired event date. 

 

Superior Court  

 An Overview of Superior Court 

 Adult Probation / Pretrial 
Services 

 Access to Justice for Self-
Represented Litigants 

 The Anatomy of a Trial 

 Judicial Selection & Retention 

 Specialty Courts 
 

Juvenile Court  

 An Overview of Juvenile Court 

 Juvenile Detention / Juvenile 
Probation 

 Adoptions 

 Dependency 

 Court Appointed Special 
Advocates (CASA) 

 

Requestors may also choose from 
topics outlined on the Arizona 

Supreme Court’s Our Courts Arizona 
platform. These discussions include 

such subjects as The Rule of Law and 
Fundamentals of the Court System     

in Arizona.   

If you would like the presenter to 
address another issue, please make a 
note on the request form. The Court 

will make every attempt to 
accommodate your request. 

The Speakers Bureau is a free 
public service provided by the 

Superior Court in Pima County and 
its Juvenile Court Center. The 

Court is excited to offer 
information to the community 
about the significance of the 

judicial system and its function     
in a democracy. 

 

The Court offers audience- 
appropriate presentations to 

schools, community groups, and 
civic organizations on a wide 

range of topics including judicial 
selection, the structure and 

administration of local courts, 
juveniles and families in the court 

system, legal careers, or the 
establishment of the Arizona 

court system and its impact within 
our community. 

 

Call 520-724-4264 or email 
communityrelations@sc.pima.gov 

for more information! 

Please note: Under the Code of Judicial Conduct, 
speakers will not provide legal advice or       

comment on pending litigation. Speakers will 
receive no compensation for their presentation. 


